November 30, 2021

DearStaff and Families

As the recovergfforts following severeveatherin the provincecontinue, I hope that this message
finds all going as well as possible with you and the people you care about. | am writing tooshare s
updaeswith you.

Lastweek| wrote to you aboutwhat the BunabySchool Gitrict would be doingo support the
Governmentstwo temporary emergency order$he Province hasaw extended tiese adersuntil
December 14. As a resulte will continue to defer any noessential worknvolving travel to
schools encouragedistrict office staffto work remotdy, and wherever possiblepostpone or
reschedut non-essentiain-person metingsandevents, schoolfield trips sporting activitiesand
related types oexperienaas




